
From: Dorothy Greca <dotgreca@att.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 8:38 AM 
To: Cheng, Christopher <CCheng@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The George converting existing space 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 
Please note that I am not in favor in letting the developer convert existing space of The George into 
another 42 dwellings.  This was approved with the understanding of the residents in the area that we 
would have some retail for the residents to replace what we lost several years ago when the existing 
buildings were torn down.  If the developer is having trouble leasing for potential businesses I would 
suggest that he reduce the amount of the intended leases.  We need some more retail in the area, not 
more apartments/condos.  Is this just more greed 
by the developer.  I believe so. 
Please let the members of the Planning Commission know of this email. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Dorothy Greca 
2922 Whittier Ct. 
Ann Arbor, Mi 48104 
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